Good Afternoon,

| hope all of you are doing your best to stay warm and out of the cold. | am sending next weeks
message out early so your families have time to plan. Attached is the Catholic Schools Week
calendar of events. There is a food drive of canned goods on Monday. Students who are going
on the field trip to Norwich bowling alley to bowl with their buddies need to have their permission
slips signed and returned by Friday in order to attend. There is no cost attached. The bowling
alley is opening up for just our students and teachers. Chaperones will be all the teachers,
myself and our new nurse Mrs. Mann. She has quite the vast experience as a school and ER
nurse. Please welcome her when you speak to her. There are many fun activities planned for
the students and | will send a reminder every day prior.

God Bless,
Dr. Kingston



